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Date: 2 May 2012 Director's Meeting

Tuesday, 12 June 1951

The Director said that he believed I & S put in too much time
on inconsequential investigations.

The Director commented on the roject and said that
if G-2 was doing it we should let them spearhead it but should not try
and take it over ourself.

The Director commented on the report on the Watch Committee
and inquired as to whether it should be raised at an IAC meeting. He
was briefed on the problems of the Watch Committee.

Mr. Dulles reported that General McClure was seeing Gen. Wyman
today and that he would arrange for him to see Mr. Wolf when the latter
returns.

Mr. Jackson reported that Dr. Pratt of the New York hospital
will come to investigate the medical office this week.

Mr. Jackson reported that the NSC sub-committee would meet on
the magnitude paper this afternoon. Mr. Dulles said that he would attend
but it was agreed that the Director should not attend until a later
meeting.

Mr. Dulles reported that Mr. Harriman's office had called to
inquire when OSS received notice of Japanese peace negotiations in
August 1915.

(Cont' d)
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DCI's, 12 June 51 (cont'd)

The Director said he wanted a meeting of the Assistant
Directors on Wednesday at 11 to discuss the firing of incompetent

people and the work week.

The question was raised as to whether the
could take pleasure trips through the Soviet zone. answer was "no".

The project on the evacuation of indigenous personnel was
discussed. The Director said that it should be sent to the NSC with
our recommendation.

he Director was informed about the follow-up with
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